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Monday – No Test!               
Tuesday – Handwriting
Wednesday – Math
Thursday – Phonics and 
     Bible Verse
Friday – Spelling, Bible & 
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Schedule of Events:
Jan. 12 – PTM @ 6pm in classroom
Jan. 13 – Report Cards go home
Jan. 16 – Martin Luther King, Jr. Day,   
[image: AN00223_]    NO SCHOOL
Jan.  17 – 3D Insect Projects Due
Jan. 19 – Honor Roll Chapel
Jan. 23 – Class pictures
Jan. 31 - Polar Party Reading Night @ 6pm              

This Week’s Bible Verse:           
Romans 5:12b
Sin entered the world through one man, and death through sin, and in this way death came to all people, because all sinned.   

Next Week’s Bible Verse 
1/10-14 Romans 5:8 But God demonstrates his own love for us in this: While we were still sinners, Christ died for us. 
 
Math:  Test #14
Math concepts for next week:
Borrowing from Tens and Hundreds
Fifteen Addition Family

Phonics:  Test #15
[image: AN00223_]Study charts 12 and 13 in the Handbook for Reading.   Review last week’s test and class work papers in the Wednesday pack.   

Spelling: List 16   
[image: C:\Users\Owner\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\OZA91BLK\MC900117999[1].wmf]*Reminder – We replaced List 15 with our special Christmas List last month.    Starting this week with List 16, on each spelling list for the rest of the year, there will be three vocabulary words.  Help your child memorize the definitions for these vocabulary words when studying at home.  During the test, I will read the definition only, and the students must remember and spell correctly the word that goes with that definition.  These are still 4 points each.

NOTE FROM THE TEACHER:	
Dear Parents,
    Happy New Year!  I hope you enjoyed celebrating Christmas and the New Year with family and friends.  I enjoyed the past two weeks, but I am so glad to be back.  I look forward to January every school year.  It is my favorite month to teach.  The boys and girls always seem so ready to be back and are eager to learn.
    We will start working on our creative writing pieces for the FACCS competition this week. I’m sure they’ll do a fantastic job.  They are all so creative.
[bookmark: _Hlk92119933][bookmark: _Hlk92119965]     3D Insect Project – Don’t forget   about our 3D insect project that we discussed the beginning of the year.  Details about this (at home) project went home today!  The completed insects are due no later than Jan. 17th.    This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-NC

       Just a few reminders:
· Students that attend violin lessons must bring their violins for class and take them home to practice. (Practice makes perfect!)  
·  Assignment books should be signed by a parent each night after checking that your child has completed their homework.
· Don’t forget to sign/initial Thursday night’s spelling pretest!
· Our FINAL PTM is coming up! PLEASE don’t miss it! (1/12 @ 6-6:30pm) Lots of important info will be shared re 3D insect project and the animal report.
  Our students will begin practicing for the second/third grade musical very soon. YAY! 
     	 	   In His Service,
		   Mrs. Gagne	
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